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HEDNO: Warning for the power grids during bad weather 

 

 
On the occasion of the extreme weather conditions hitting our country in the 

last days, HEDNO would like to draw the attention of all citizens not to 

approach conductors or other Grid components on the ground because of 
serious accident risk. 

The bad weather hitting our country has caused significant damages to the 

power grids; more specifically to conductors, cables, poles, substations, 
insulators etc. Under no circumstances should citizens approach these 

components because of the serious risk for accidents, injuries etc.   

If a citizen detects a conductor or another component of the Grid on the 

ground, he/she should immediately inform the fault center of HEDNO or 
contact with the Police Station in the area. 
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